
I urge this legislature to NOT support SB978. 
 
I wish it to be known that I am in total opposition to the construction of this 
bill, the innocuous and confusing wording and that SB978 will criminalize 
innocent gun owners, your constituents.  
 
I  am angry with this legislature that my taxes are being used to regulate my 
personal rights. 
 
I urge also that each member of my Oregon State Congress look within 
yourselves and decide if you are doing the "will of the people" or bowing to 
special interests. 
 
I would ask each of you, as members of congress, to seriously consider 
whether you are honestly obeying your Oath of Office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Larsell 
Maupin, OR 
 


